



Nollan O'Reilly | +1 202 5301000 | media@icaf.org

## ICAF Congratulates Board Members, Mr. Eylanbekov and Ms. Russell

WASHINGTON DC, November 14, 2017 – The International Child Art Foundation (ICAF) congratulates board member Mr. Sergey Eylanbekov for the groundbreaking of the Eisenhower Memorial for which he is the sole sculptor. "President Dwight D. Eisenhower's visionary leadership characterized by integrity, humility and service only Sergey, a world famous sculptor, can capture in stone or bronze," said ICAF chairman Dr. Ashfaq Ishaq.

Mr. Eylanbekov and Dr. Ishaq (below left) at the Groundbreaking Ceremony on November 2, 2017 in Washington, D.C.





Congratulations to Ms. Lisa Russell (top right) on joining the ICAF Corporate Advisory Board, whose members support the ICAF, contribute creative ideas, and will help plan the 6<sup>th</sup> World Children's Festival to be held in June 2019 on The National Mall. Ms. Russell is Chief Investment Officer, Peak Trust Company, which has offices in Anchorage, Las Vegas and Phoenix. A graduate of USC and Emory University, Ms. Russell is a specialist in customized risk-adjusted investment portfolios. "We are honored to have Lisa on our board," said Dr. Ishaq. "She is an exceptionally talented professional who will enhance our skillsets in entrepreneurship development and financial education for children."